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The Warehouse Group Limited (“Group”) will announce its annual results for the year ended 31 July 

2022 on 28 September 2022. The Group is pleased to advise details of a teleconference following the 

announcement to the NZX of the Group’s annual results.  

 

For those who wish to listen to the teleconference, which will commence at 9.15am NZT on 

Wednesday 28 September 2022, please register in advance of the conference, using the link provided 

below. Upon registering, you will be provided with dial-in numbers, a passcode and a unique access 

PIN. 

 

Teleconference registration link: https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10025423-sgdtsg.html 
 
 

A copy of the slides referred to in the teleconference will be available at www.nzx.com. 
 
 
Authorised by: 
 
Erin Vercoe 
Company Secretary 
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